From: Alberto Martinez AMartinez@CityTech.Cuny.Edu

Subject: Re: Syllabus

Date: May 1, 2015 at 4:31 PM

To: Diana Samaroo DSamaroo@CityTech.Cuny.Edu, Rob MacDougall macdougallteaching@gmail.com



Dear Rob,

First of all, thanks for expressing your interest in our department as part of your future interdisciplinary course. We are glad to accept your invitation as guest lecturers of PHIL2203. As a first thought and tentative suggestion (to be refined in the future), we discussed that a possible topic to cover in one lecture could be: "Medical/clinical use of placebo and animal testing: ethics and need".

Let us know if this is what you need for now.

Best,

Alberto and Diana

Alberto Martinez, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor
Department of Chemistry
NYC College of Technology, CUNY
300 Jay Street
Brooklyn, NY 11201
Phone: 718-260-5855

>>> Rob MacDougall <macdougallteaching@gmail.com> 4/30/2015 3:06 PM >>>

Dear Professors Samaroo and Martinez,

Thank you for meeting with me briefly today! I am forwarding the syllabus, as we discussed. Any lectures you might provide would not need to fit into any of these classes— I will probably change the syllabus a great deal for the new interdisciplinary course. If you would like further input or feedback on lecture ideas, I would be more than happy to provide this. I really appreciate your interest and, even if you can't commit by today or tomorrow, I will still be open to your participation in the course if I hear from you later on this summer or in the fall.

Thanks again for your consideration!

Best, Rob

D. Robert MacDougall
Assistant Professor of Philosophy
New York City College of Technology, CUNY
300 Jay Street, N611
Brooklyn, NY 11201
dmacdougall@citytech.cuny.edu
(W) 718-260-5736